
 

                                                      Registered no. 08296921 

16th September 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

European Day of Languages – Thursday 26th September 2024 

 

On Thursday 26th September we will be celebrating European Day of Languages. As part of the 
celebrations the children will be able to enjoy a special menu for lunch (see below). Please note 
there be NO jacket potatoes available on this day. All other meals for this week will remain the 
same, this is just available on Thursday 26th. 

 

Children can come into school in their own clothes based on the colours of any European flag, 
however NO football kits please.  

 

We are also inviting parent/carers to come into school between 9am – 9.30am and join their child 
in the classroom to share their learning. There will also be many other activities taking place 
throughout the day linked to this theme. You do not need to book a place, just come along at 9am. 
Access to Reception classes will be through the usual classroom doors but all other year groups 
should come via the school office. 

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to ask, otherwise we look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday 26th September.  

Many Thanks for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss R Bluff 

MFL Lead 
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